
 

  

 
 
 

 
 

Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for classes in September. At the start of our new 
academic year, we will welcome Miss Molloy back to our teaching staff as the foundation stage 
teacher and leader. This will be for this academic year as Mrs Pedley commences her maternity 
leave. We wish Mrs Pedley and her husband all the best as they prepare to welcome their baby 
into the world.    
 
The transition sessions are as below:  
 
Monday 17th June - pm 
Monday 24rd  June – pm 
Monday 1st July – pm 
Monday 8th July – pm 

 
Wednesday 3rd  July – all day 
 
The class teachers will be as follows; 
 

Class Teacher 

Foundation Stage Miss Molloy 

Year 1 and 2 Miss Boon 

Year 3 and 4 Mrs Catalano 

Year 5 and 6 Mr Zoumides 

 

Head of School Mrs Davis 

Principal Mrs Rathbone 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
 
Principal 

 
 

 
 

 

 


